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                    Kindness Wyoming 
 
"We rightfully pride ourselves in being warm people in 
Wyoming. Random Acts of Kindness will make us all 
better as individuals, our communities better, and our state 
better.”  
 
 - Wyoming Governor Matt Mead 
 
February 11 - 17 is known nationally as Random Acts of Kindness Week.  In Wyoming, it 
has become simply Kindness Wyoming.  We have wonderful, caring students and staff 
here at Thayne Elementary School.  Please join us during this week in further encouraging 
the desire in our youth to WANT to do great things for other people.  It truly makes a 
difference and takes all of us to Success at the Next Level. 
 
 

Feb 9 FAMILY SWEETHEART DANCE—TES GYM:  6:00 TO 8:00 
Feb 14 PTO Meeting 6:15 pm 
Feb 16 NO SCHOOL 
Feb 19 NO SCHOOL---President’s Day 
Feb 20 Parent Teacher Conference  3:00 to 7:00 
Feb 21 Parent Teacher Conference   3:00 to 7:00  
Feb 23 NO SCHOOL 

 
PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES WILL BE HELD ON: 

TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY EVENINGS, Feb 20th & 21st 
FROM 3:00 P.M.–7:00 P.M.  

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU HERE!! 
 

 
Starting this month, our school will be using PTCFast.com to schedule the upcoming 
Parent/Teacher Conferences. Etna Elementary will also be using the same platform.  We 
have combined both school’s sign-ups onto one page to make this a better and easier 
transition. 
To use this service, log onto the website below (from any server), select the teacher(s) you 
will be attending, and sign up for times.  We hope it is convenient and easy for you. 
https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/TESEES 
If you do not have internet access, please contact your student’s teacher so that they can 
help you schedule.   
Our goal is 100% attendance.  We look forward to seeing you here on the evening of either 
February 20th or 21st. 
FYI - On TUESDAY, Feb. 20th, SVMS will be at Thayne Elementary from 4:30-7:00 p.m., and SVHS 
will be at Etna Elementary from 4:30-7:00 p.m. to accommodate Lower Valley parents.  
 Specials’ Teachers will be in the TES building on WEDNESDAY, Feb. 21st.   

Success at the Next Level 
Through the ABC’s of Education 
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NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY:		
	

 The	book	fair	will	run	Feb.	12th	through	Feb.	15th,		from	2:30	pm	to	3:30	
pm,	and	again	on	Feb.	20	through	Feb.	22.				It	will	be	open	during	Parent	
Teacher	Conferences,	 on	 Feb.	20	and	 Feb	21.	 	 and	will	 end	on	Feb.	 22,	
closing	at	noon.		This	is	a	CASH	or	CHECK	fair.	 	No	credit	or	debit	cards	
will	be	taken.			

 Items	may	 also	be	ordered	online	 at	 scholastic.com/fair.	 	 Simply	 select	our	 school,	
and	then	shop	for	the	books	available	at	our	fair.		

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
In order to safeguard our students, and ensure their correct after-school destination, LCSD2 
will be asking for more thorough information when taking and receiving notes for your child.  
Below is a sampling of what may be asked.  (Putting these details on a note written and sent 
from home is equally important.)   
 
 
Student’s Full Name:________________________________School:____________________ 
 
Student has permission to ride route #:__________________Animal:_____________________ 
 
For   ________      day(s) starting on this DATE_____________________________________ 
 
To this address: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person:_____________________________Phone:___________________________ 
 
Authorized Signature:______________________________________ Date:_______________ 
 

 
In preparation for this, we will be asking for more detailed information when you call the 
school needing bus notes written.  Thank you for supplying these details, and for helping us 
serve our children in a more safe and secure manner.    Not only is this helpful to the regular bus  

driver, it is essential data for a substitute driver!! 
 

 
 
 

	
The	PTO	is	sponsoring	a	Family Sweetheart Dance on Feb. 9th		
from	6:00	to	8:00	p.m.			Remember	to	bring	
your	dancing	shoes	and	a	big	happy	smile!		
Please	 keep	 in	 mind	 that	 parent	
attendance	 and	 supervision	 is	
required	if	your	student	attends!!	
	
 
 
BUS NOTES FOR YOUR USE AND CONVENIENCE   
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